
 
 
 
 
 
 
October 26, 2004 
Electronic Bulletin No. 583 
Re: Memphis Destined International Freight from ICTF Embargoed 
 
 
Dear Valued Pacer Stacktrain International Customers, 
 
Please be advised, immediately until further notice, International volume (20', 
40', 45') originating at the ICTF terminal in Los Angeles destined to Memphis 
(Marion, AR) is embargoed.  This policy will be in effect until such there is a 
sufficient number of chassis available for international size containers.  Until 
further notice billing will be rejected and containers will not be allowed in the 
gate.   
 
A detailed plan to meter freight or issue permits will be provided in the next 24 
to 48 hours.  We apologize for the inconvenience and thank you for choosing 
Pacer Stacktrain. 
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